Tourist Development Council

Suggestions & questions to staff on proposed amendments
to Alachua County Unified Land Development Code

At their meetings on September 13, 2023, the Tourist Development Council had the following suggestions and
guestions* for staff consideration regarding proposed amendments to the Unified Land Development Code.

Suggestions and Questions

Temporary Use Permits and Temporary Filming Permits

Clarify application expectations.

Explore expanding to allow in all zoning districts.

What is the threshold/size of event requiring a permit?

Consider nonprofit or amateur events exempt from permit?

Set clear BoCC review parameters.

What is the timeframe for application review for filming? Is there a range?

What are the allowed timeframes for filming? Overnight allowed?

Allow drone use for filming standards.

Are there different conditions based upon zoning districts?

Consider conditions to mitigate impacts of overnight filming activity in residential zoning districts.

*Notes made by staff during the Tourist Development Council meeting.



